
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
For the month of August, 2017 

Parish Visioning 

Tuesday September 12 at 7:00pm.  You are encouraged to join 

us as we seek to discern God’s will for our parish and churches.  

This session will be led by a facilitator.  We will meet at Christ 

Church. 

Check the sheets at the back of the church with ideas 

generated at our last meeting. 

 

The Sharing Table – our next meal will be Sunday August 27 

Bingo at 3:30pm, followed by a delicious meal from 4:30pm to 

6:30pm.  At the Merrickville Medical Centre. 

 

Summer Givings 

The costs  of ministry continue through the summer months. 

Will you support us? 

Please consider offering post-dated cheques for the summer 

months if you will be away.   

Or, sign up with the Pre-authorized Givings program. 

For more information, please talk to the Wardens. 

 

Facebook – Did you know that our parish has a 

Facebook page (Parish of Merrickville)?  Check it out, 

like it, and share with your friends!! 

 

 

Vacation 
please note the following vacation times 

 

Fr. Robert is on vacation until August 9 

Andrew will be on vacation from July 31 to August 29. 

 

For pastoral emergencies, please call the following: 

 July 31 - August 9; Rev Tracey Smith at  

  Home:  613 –925-0043   cell: 613-213-9410 

 August 9 – August 29;  Fr. Robert Porter  613-258-2562 

tel:%28613%29%20213-9410


Summer Worship 

 

During August, our worship will be as follows: 

 August – 10:30am at Holy Trinity, Merrickville 

  August 27 – Regional Service at St. Peter’s North 

Augusta 

      with potluck lunch following 

 

 

 

 

Parish Retreat – looking way ahead, we are offering a retreat at 

the monastery of the Society of St. John the Evangelist, in West 

Newbury, Massachusetts.  Dates are May 1 to May 4.  If you are 

interested, please talk to Andrew. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Incumbent 

 Rev Andrew Wilson 

 613-371-9710   

 E-mail: awilson@ontario.anglican.ca  

 

Associate Priest 

 Rev Robert Porter  

 613-258-2562 

 E-mail: fr.robert.porter@gmail.com 

 

Christ Church Wardens: 

 Lynne Burchill 613-269-4978 

 Bob Parnell  613-269-4260 

 

Holy Trinity Wardens: 

 Ann Martin  613-269-2042  

 David Piercey  613-269-2907 

 

Parish Office:  613-269-3848 

Mailing Address:  P.O. Box 104, Merrickville  K0G 1N0 

Parish Web Site:  mv.grenville-anglicans.ca 

 


